

AGM Meeting Minutes

Thursday 24th February 2022

I. Attendees

It was great to see some new faces alongside some old timers 😊

Sally Bott - Chair (SB), Joanne James (JJ), Hayley Tallis (HT), Dave Harding (DH), Nicola Johnson (NJ), Kate Clay (KC), Daniella Hughes (DHu), Melissa Barbier (MB), Helen Stokes (HS), Meena Sharma (MS)

Apologies

Charlie Hill (CH), Lucy Stachurski (LS), Louise Higgins (LH), Cathy Suett, (CS)

II. Gym Equipment Project

SB/LS have investigated and believe something is achievable c£7k. DH is keen to involve Mr Farrell as he has contacts and has implemented similar previously. DH/SB to liaise to get the project moving. This is a start and all agreed it can be something to be further invested into in the future if required.

III. Additional Requests/Support Needed from school

Plastic 'wooden' benches – these would be the 2nd biggest investment but feel better to get quality for longevity. SB to be advised exactly what's needed and an order can be placed (DH to speak to the teaching staff)

Young Voices T-shirts – request to support due to mounting costs. Happy to contribute as this is a way the PTA can support children representing the school

Y6 Leavers Hoodies - annual contribution again agreed for this

Y6 SAT revision books - annual contribution again agreed for this

Science storage boxes – happy to support, SB requested school order exactly what is required and advise her for payment

Y1/2 Play equipment – the second half of what was purchased in September has now been delivered to school

IV. Other fundraising ideas and Diary dates

Bingo agreed for Friday 1st April, 5:30-8:30pm. In the school hall with tickets to be sold for 120 places

Separate email sent to those organizing that contains previous event information to help prepare for this year's event – please reply on this what help can be given.

Big thanks to MB & HS for stepping up to 'call'

Other events are being considered as to how to replicate the sponsor event and make inclusive for the whole school – ideas welcome.

V. Summer Fayre Planning

New date Sat Jul 2nd, DH to confirm no clash. Original date pushed back as to time it with jubilee may clash with local events and limit support. Also, it doesn't give enough prep time following half term. A separate meeting to be held for planning

Request to think about games or stall requirements or any other ideas ahead of the meeting. DH will also involve Y6 as part of their enterprise work post SATs. Y6 and teaching staff support on the day requested

VI. Next Meeting: TBC, to be agreed on PTA messenger group